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Highcliffe School Student Bulletin

Monday 7th – Friday 11th January 2008: Week B 
Thought For The Week:
We will open the book. Its pages are blank. We are going to put words on them ourselves. 

The book is called Opportunity and its first chapter is New Year's Day. 
Edith Lovejoy Pierce
News Story of the Week:
Insects may have wiped out dinos 
 ‘See  http://news.bbc.co.uk/cbbcnews/hi/uk/default.stm 
Our Japanese friends are coming: At the end of March, we are welcoming some Japanese students from our partner school in Hiroshima. We are looking for families to host them and students who can help them settle in here. If you are interested in learning about other cultures and wish to take this great opportunity, please see Mr Bryden.
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Debate Society Members:
This term's first debate is on Thursday 10th January:
Motion:  This house believes vegetarianism is a morally correct diet.

Arguing for the motion: Ellen Gibbins and Laura Fisher
Against: Sammy Joynson, Josh Powers and Danny Townend
If you are interested in participating, see Mr Bryden.
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Reminder: please could students return their Citizencard Application Forms to the Student Support Office ASAP. 
S-Factor starts in the second week of term.  NOTE: THERE WILL BE NO S-FACTOR ON THE FIRST WEEK BACK.  Watch this space for the all-new programme!

SCIENCE REVISION CLASSES - YEAR 11 - MODULE 2 AND YEAR 10 MODULE 1.  These are running every Wednesday until the examination.  Please see the attached rota.  This will also be posted on the Science notice board and the screens around school. Any questions, please see Mr. Wilson in SC10.

	KS4 Booster sessions.

Wednesday.

	
	Year 10 Open session, all welcome.
	
	Year 11 Open session, all welcome.

	9th January ‘08


	
	B1.  Mrs. Stone SC12.
	
	P2.  Mr. Evans SC3.

	16th January ‘08


	
	
	
	Open. Revision / advice.

Mrs. Johnson SC8.


MUSIC NOTICES

Highcliffe School Young Musician Competition 2007

On the week beginning the 4th February, the Music Department will be holding its annual Young Musician competition.  This is a chance for all students to show off their abilities as a solo performer.  The competition is open to students from all years.  The heats in each category will take place during school time and there will be a final concert on the evening of Thursday 7th.  There are six instrumental categories in which you can enter:  Strings, Woodwind, Brass, Guitar/Bass, Percussion, Voice, Keyboard.  There will be a lower and a higher tier in each category.

For more information, see a member of the Music Department for a letter. 
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